
2022 Planning Cycle 
 

Pre-Qualified Transmission Developers 
 
 
 
 
 

No pre-qualification applications were submitted for the 2022 planning cycle. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
For questions related to the list of SERTP pre-qualified transmission developers, please contact the SERTP via email at 

southeasternrtp@southernco.com. 
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